
August 20  

  

Dear parents,  

  

This week marked the beginning of our CCA’s and the implementation of the new 

after-school programme at the Boarding facility.  We are confident that our boarders 

will appreciate the extra attention put to their studies and well-being.  I reiterate 

that all day students can take the advantages of the programme on the days of their 

choice by using the flexi-boarding solution on the day (s) of their choice.  By doing so, 

for a minimal price, flexi-boarders will have two hours of tuition and one hour of 

physical activity by qualified teachers and coaches.  

  

Since we need to postpone the UPAZ BBQ, we are looking at ways for our parents to 

meet the teachers online. More information to come.    

Last, I would like to thank all staff and students for their participation in 

today’s COVID-19 testing session.  Please note that we remain in close contact with 

the authorities regarding vaccination opportunities.    

  

Have a great weekend!  

UISZ Head of School   
 


